Several views open to public

THE WASHINGTON TIMES, May 23, 1996

A model of the proposed changes to Pennsylvania Avenue will be on display at the White House Visitors Center throughout June, with public comment accepted through June 28.

People also may request a copy of the National Park Service's "Pennsylvania Avenue at the White House 'which includes sketches of the five alternatives and a response sheet.

Write to "Pennsylvania Avenue at the White House," National Park Service, 1100 Ohio Drive SW, Washington, D.C. 20242. Or submit comments through the Park Service's World Wide Web site for the project (http:/lwww.nps.gov/dsc/dsgncnstr/pennave/ea.htm).
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